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Agenda Item 
Item 6. G. - LMRWD Projects 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
i. Lower Riley Creek Corridor Enhancement Project 

The LMRWD has received the Cooperative Agreement between the City of Eden Prairie, LMRWD and 

Riley/Purgatory/Bluff Creek Watershed District for the Lower Riley Creek Corridor Enhancement Project.  This project 

was identified by RPBCWD in 2016.  The LMRWD and RPBCWD requested a feasibility to be prepared.  The LMRWD 

project identified in the Engineer's report was completed in 2016 (the report is attached for Board reference).  

RPBCWD is now ready to move forward with construction of project upstream of the LMRWD reach.  The City of Eden 

Prairie is party to the agreement as the project is on land owned by the City.  This project has been in the LMRWD 

Watershed Management Plan since 2016 and the LMRWD agreed to contribute $150,000 to the cost of the project.  

The agreement is attached for Board review. 

Attachments 

 Engineer's Report for Lower Riley Creek Stabilization Project 

 Cooperative Agreement among City of Eden Prairie, LMRWD and Riley/Purgatory/Bluff Creek Watershed District for 
the Lower Riley Creek Corridor Enhancement Project 

Recommended Action 
Motion to approve Cooperative Agreement and authorize execution 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday June 19, 2019 

http://lowermnriverwd.org/application/files/4215/6063/3014/Lower_Riley_Creek_Engineers_Report_NoAppendices.pdf





























